
SAGES & SEEKERS 
& The Rivers School     

Spring 2021 

 
 

7 Week Volunteer Opportunity 
 

LOOKING FOR SENIORS TO SHARE THEIR PERSONAL HISTORY 
 
The non-profit organization Sages & Seekers is recruiting Seniors (65 and older) to participate 
in a 7-week intergenerational program with high school students from The Rivers School. 
 
Seniors, share your life experience and invaluable knowledge. Your maturity and experience 
provide a larger perspective on life from which the younger generations can learn. You will be 
paired with one 10th grade student (the same student each week) with whom you will share your 
life story and experiences. Past participants are welcome and rave about the program!  
 

Watch this 15 minute movie to acquaint yourself with this award-winning program! 
www.sagesandseekers.org/15-minute-movie.html 

 
 Your commitment is 1 hour, once a week for 7 consecutive weeks.  Classes start April 8th & 9th, 
2021 and meet during the school day.  This year with the COVID pandemic still upon us, we will be holding 

the program virtually again.  We are committed to the program as well as keeping everyone safe during a 
difficult time.  The program was conducted virtually last spring, and it ended up being very successful and 

provided much-needed social connection for both our students and the seniors who volunteered.   
 

Class DATES & TIMES- CHOOSE 1 class day and time 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Contact: Kena Thompson 239-293-0338, Betsy Reale 617-272-5139 or Natalie 
Massarotti 978.460.3711 or email them at sages@rivers.org 

Fridays 
April 9, 16, 23, 30 

May 7, 14, 21 
 

Friday Class Times 
9:30 AM-10:30 AM 
11:00 AM-12:00 PM 

 

Thursdays 
April 8, 15, 22, 29 

May 6, 13, 20 
 

Thursday Class Times 
8:00 AM-9:00 AM 
9:30 AM-10:30 AM 

11:00 AM -12:00 PM 
12:30 PM -1:30 PM 
2:00 PM-3:00 PM 

 



 


